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18 August 2021

Dear Reverend Father:

The Covid — 19 virus prevented FORCC from holding its banquet in 2029. It is our
hope that we will be able to gather together to socialize, break bread together, and enjoy
our guest speaker this year. It will be necessary for everyone’s safety that masks be worn
when not eating

On October 03, 2021 FORCC will hold its 27" Annual Benefit Banquet. The
enclosed flier contains details for the event. along with a request for an ad for the program
journal. Financial situations may be difficult for many churches and businesses, but any
ad donation would be appreciated.

As a member parish of FORCC, complimentary dinner tickets for you and your
matushka/ presbytera will be available at the door. If you plan to attend along with
members of your parish, please keep the September 24, 2021 response date in mind, and
contact me. A reservation form was sent to the FORCC representative* from your parish
with instructions regarding reservations and the payment for tickets. No tickets will be
sold at the door. It is our hope to have a large number of Orthodox faithful in attendance
to hear our guest speaker, as well as to honor our scholarship recipients for 2020 & 2021.

Thank you, in advance, for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions
regarding the dinner, please contact me at (203) 924-0936 or e-mail me at nk246@aol.com.

Yours in Christ,

Nino Kosowsky
Nina Kosowsky
Ticket Chairperson
30 Fairfield Ave.
Shelton, CT 06484
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